
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   Kingston Park South and Newbiggin Hall 
 

Annual Ward Meeting 
Everyone welcome to attend 

Councillor 
George 
Pattison 

 

Councillor 
Sharon 
Pattison 

 

Councillor 
Jacqui 

Robinson 

Wednesday 19th September 2018 
 

6.00pm – 8.00pm 
 

Simonside Community Centre 
(Bedeburn Road, NE5 4JQ) 

 

Ward Councillors invite you to join them for the first annual 
meeting of the new Kingston Park South and Newbiggin Hall 

Ward following the election in May 2018.  
 

Join our carousel from 6.00pm to speak to Officers about                                 
Housing, Environment, Police, Simonside, Galafield 

 

Please join us to discuss issues that matter to you in your neighbourhood. 

If you would like any further information, please contact: Communities Officer 
Bev Ogle on tel: 0191  2771807 or email: beverley.ogle@newcastle.gov.uk 

 



 

 

 

 

Kingston Park South and Newbiggin Hall 
 

Organisations such as the Council, must meet legal requirements when using 
personal data. As such Newcastle City Council and its Ward Meetings are 
committed to ensuring that we are fully compliant with all of the principles of the 
Data Protection Act 2018. 
 

We are therefore asking people to register their interest in receiving information 
about their local ward. 
 

How we use our data 
 

We comply with our obligations under the Data Protection Act 2018 by keeping 
personal data up to date; by storing and destroying it securely, by protecting 
personal data from loss, misuse, unauthorised access or disclosure; and by 
ensuring that appropriate technical measures are in place to protect personal data. 
 

We will use your contact information to inform you of news, events, activities and 
services that we offer via the ward meeting.  Your data will be treated as strictly 
confidential and we will not share it without your consent.  If we wish to use your 
personal data for a new purpose, not covered by this Data Protection Privacy 
Statement, we will seek your prior consent to the new processing. 
 

For more information please see our Data Protection Privacy Notice, which is 
available on the Councils internet homepage.  If you would like a copy of our Privacy 
Notice, or you have any questions in relation to Data Protection, please contact our 
Data Protection Team on: 
 

Email: dataprotection@newcastle.gov.uk or tel: 0191 2116500. 
 

If you would like to receive information from us please complete the form below: 

Do you have any comments about where you live: 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
If you would like to be kept informed about what happens where you live, please leave your 
name and address &/or your email address. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Please tell us which Ward you would like to receive information about: 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

  ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Return to: Bev Ogle, Communities Team, Floor 2, Civic Centre, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 8QH 


